
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

09/10/21 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Year 7 Settling in Evening, 13th October 2021 18:30 – 19:30  

 

We are acutely aware that due to COVID-19 restrictions you were denied the opportunity 

to accompany your child to a formal induction evening at Beacon Hill Academy last 

academic year. As a result of this, we would like to provide you with the opportunity to 

meet key staff and discuss how your child has settled into life at the academy.  I am pleased 

to inform you that on Wednesday 13th October 2021, we will host this important 

information evening for all Year 7 parents/carers.  

 

The evening will start at 18:30 with a short talk in our main hall from Mr S Dhami, Principal 

and members of the Senior Leadership team, including Mr T Clarkson, Assistant Principal 

who, working with Mr H Mahey, Assistant Principal and Transition Lead, has helped oversee 

the transition process. Following this, you will meet your child’s form tutor and have an 

opportunity to discuss and ask key questions about matters relating to your child. 

 

Due to seating restrictions in our main hall, please can we ask that where possible 

arrangements are made for childcare. However, we would like to stress, that if you have no 

alternative childcare your child(ren) can accompany you.  

 

We are really looking to meeting you in person at this important event. 

 

Please click on the following link to confirm your attendance: Year 7 – Settling In Evening 

Form.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs H Shingler  

Assistant Principal  

https://forms.office.com/r/cwKJ1erhYQ
https://forms.office.com/r/cwKJ1erhYQ

